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TURFWAY PARK MOVES WEDNESDAY CARD TO SUNDAY AT 4:15 P.M.;  
THURSDAY’S CARD CANCELED 

 
FLORENCE, Ky. (Tuesday, Feb. 18, 2025) – Due to extreme cold temperatures forecasted in the Florence, Ky., area, Turfway Park 
Racing & Gaming has moved Wednesday’s program in its entirety to Sunday, with a first post of 4:15 p.m. ET. Thursday’s card has 
been canceled and those races will be brought back as extras for upcoming entry days.  

No changes are expected for Friday and Saturday’s programs, with forecasted temperatures in the mid-30s. 
For additional information, visit www.turfway.com or follow Turfway Park on social media. 
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